
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 19, 2025 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND 
 BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT DECISION 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN in accordance with EMC-18.09.040, that the town of Eatonville has received 
an application for a setback variance to accommodate a detached shed. The variance asks for 10 
ft. front setback and 5 ft. to the sides opposed to 25 ft. front setback and 8 ft. side setback according 
to EMC 18.04.025.  
  
There will be a public hearing and decision by the board of adjustment on the Variance held on 
Monday September 29tht, 2025 at 6:30pm at the Visitors Center at, 132 Mashell Ave N. Copies of 
the application materials are available at Eatonville Town Hall, 201 Center Street West, Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 8:30 AM and 5:00 PM. Written comments must be received 
via mail, P.O. Box 309, Eatonville, WA 98328 or submitted to the Town Planner, 201 Center St 
W, no later than 5:00 p.m., September 29th, 2025. Any questions regarding the proposal may be 
directed to: Nick Moore, 201 Center Street W, PO Box 309, Eatonville, WA 98328, (360) 832-
3361. Any person may comment on the project and/or receive a copy of the final decision.  
 
 
Nick Moore 
Town Planner  

 
 


